
 

 

 

 
RFebruary 9, 2021 

 
Amanda Beasley 
Early Childhood Education (Peterborough) 
School of Justice & Community Development 
 
 
Dear Amanda, 
 
It is my pleasure to congratulate you on your academic success during a unique and 
challenging Fall 2020 semester. 
 
During this extraordinary time, you have demonstrated the ability to adapt and thrive while 
facing a situation of uncertainty. Your academic success is the foundation upon which you can 
continue to build a rewarding future far beyond your time with Fleming College.  
 
On behalf of everyone at Fleming College, and especially the faculty and staff in the School of 
Justice and Community Development, we whole heartedly congratulate you on your academic 
accomplishments. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

                        
 

 
 

 
 
 

Neil Price, M.A. 
Dean - School of Justice and Community Development  
Fleming College 
 


